
1

Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: mel creery <frameltons@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 7:08 AM

To: PDR Land Use Admin

Subject: re: UDC 2021 28

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Please consider leaving the Stonewall Jackson pedestal in place.  There is a statue of a war horse at 
the Va Museum of Fine Arts that might be the right size to install there.  This statue pays tribute to the 
horses that served and suffered in our wars and I don't think it would interfere with anyone's 
sensibilities. 
 
 
F Melton Creery 
PO Box 14799  
Richmond, VA 23221 
 
frameltons@yahoo.com  


